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ST.  OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Email: office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.stoswaldsschool.com

Montague Road 

Liverpool L13 5TE 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Walsh Telephone: 

0151 228 8436

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Classes 1MD & RH will be spending the day at The Storybarn in Calderstones park on Wednesday 20th June  
 
The Storybarn in an interactive story centre for children to explore, share and discover their love of books.  
 The children will begin with a 2 hour interactive trail around some of Calderstone important historical 
features before lunch. They will then take part in a 2 hour Storybarn workshop. Your child will need: 
 

 A packed lunch in a carrier bag with name 

 Can you please provide a drink in a disposable container 

 To wear school uniform  

 Wellies/old trainers 

 Waterproof coat or sun hats (depending on weather) 

 Please let school know if your child suffers from travel sickness  

 We ask for a voluntary contribution towards the trip of £3.  
 

Children should attend school at the normal time wearing their school uniform.  Due to the outside nature of 
the trail, we advise that children are prepared for bad weather with waterproof coats and wellies/old trainers. 
If the weather is too wet and wild there is an indoor exploration trail. 
 
Coaches will leave at 9:15am and return at a slightly later time of 3:30pm depending on traffic.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs G Murphy 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

I hereby give my consent for my child ………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………. 

To visit The Storybarn on Wednesday 20th June 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………… 

 

My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like a packed lunch to be provided for them (please tick) 
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